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7th March 2022, 

 

Dear Professor Frederick Boop,  

cc: Prof. Shiomi Constantini, Prof. Anthony Figaji, Prof. Llewellyn Padayachy, Prof. 

Ramiro del Rio and Ms. Linda Bosschers. 

 

We hope everything is well with the core members of ISPN. 

After this implausible situation, we noticed that many societies had posted their 

statement against the military action of Russia. Prof. Morota had contacted Prof. 

Constantini and found that ISPN will post a statement.  

To show strong international unity of the societies dedicated to children, we would like 

to follow and support the statement of ISPN. 

We will send this statement on behalf of Professor Isao Date, the president of Japan 

Society for Pediatric Neurosurgery. 

 

We, the Japanese Society for Pediatric Neurosurgery, will totally support and 

follow the statement of ISPN from the far-east to show the strong will of 

international solidarity.   

 

As posted in the statement in ISPN, we hope we can show the solidarity of our 

interconnected community across the world and hope that we can see a diplomatic 

solution as soon as possible. 

Isao Date President JSPN  
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